
You’re invited! 
North Vancouver Island Area Meet and Greet 

for BCFORUM members 
Wednesday, June 20th – 2:00 pm to 4:00 pm 

CUPE - Comox Valley Area Office 
Unit 7 - 204 N. Island Hwy., Courtenay, BC V9N 3P1 

 
(Please park at the former Canadian Tire building next to the office. The building is wheelchair 
accessible. For bus stops and schedules http://bctransit.com/comox-valley/home. Please be 

aware that the facility is also “fragrance free”. Refreshments will be available) 
 
 
On Wednesday, June 20th, I will be meeting with the BC Federation of Labour and attending 
their Regional Conference.  I would like to take this opportunity to meet with BC FORUM 
members in the North Vancouver Island region and introduce you to regional representatives in 
your area.   As well, we will have in attendance a representative from our BC FORUM Benefit 
plans Crystal McBride.  
 
We hope you will come out to meet with myself and your BC FORUM representatives and our 
benefit administrator from WE Consulting and Benefits.  We all look forward to seeing you.  
Please feel free to bring a sister or brother who is not a member of BC FORUM but is interested 
in hearing more about us!  If you are 50 or better, working or retired and are or have been a 
member of a BC Federation of Labour affiliated union, you can join the BC Federation of Retired 
Union Members (BC FORUM). 
 
In solidarity 

 
 
Diane Wood 
President 
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